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March 16, 2015 
 
 
Dear Giulia Lato, 
 
This letter is to thank you for volunteering your time during the Winter 2015 academic semester as a 

volunteer in the Alternative Spring Break Program from March 2nd to 6th, 2015 and for your work 

in the Montreal community. Alternative Spring Break is a project connecting McGill students with 

local Montreal community organizations through an in-depth, weeklong placement in a volunteer 

organization. This engagement is complemented by learning and reflection opportunities throughout 

the Alternative Spring Break experience.  

Thank you for volunteering your time and developing yourself as a leader in the academic, social and 

personal spheres of your community. Your dedicated involvement was essential in fulfilling the 

objectives of Alternative Spring Break, which provides community engagement and leadership 

opportunities for McGill students. This letter attests to your dedication to your community 

organization and to enhancing your knowledge of societal issues in Montreal.  

 
On behalf  of  the Office of  the Dean of  Students, I would like to commend you for your 
contributions to the McGill and Montreal community, and wish you continued success and growth. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Andre Costopoulos 
 
Dean of  Students,  
McGill University 


